
Middle School Welcome Back Information Letter 

Dear Parents and Students: 
On behalf of the administration, faculty, and staff at the Dolores Middle School, we welcome 
you back. School resumes the week of August 11th at 7:45 AM and ends at 3:55 PM.  
We will be having only the 6th graders start school on August 11th to help them get familiar 
with the campus, get to know their teachers, and understand the middle school expectations. 
On August 12th all middle school students will return to school.  

 Open House | Thursday  8/7 Noon – 6:00 PM 🎉 

Come visit and get to know your student’s new teachers and pick up class schedules!
Students will have the opportunity to: 

● Locate and decorate their lockers
● Drop off school supplies
● Practice their locker combinations
● Pick up schedules

Parent Meeting Thursday 8/7 at 5:15 PM in the Auxiliary Gym
 We’ll review the student handbook and answer any questions you may have. 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Here is the Welcome Back Schedule for the first week of school: 

Monday, August 11th is set for our Super Sixth Graders’ FIRST DAY– At 7:45 AM, 6th grade 
students will meet in the Auxiliary Gym for a short welcome and to prepare for the rest of the 
day.  

Tuesday, August 12th, all middle school students will return to school. - At 7:45 AM, 7th and 
8th grade students will meet in the Auxiliary Gym for a short welcome and to prepare for the 
rest of the day, while the 6th graders will report to their classrooms.  

We look forward to seeing you! We expect this year to be a great time to renew friendships, 
achieve great academic success and get to know the amazing staff. Please contact the school 
office at (970) 882-7288 if you have any questions or concerns. The office will reopen on 
July 28, 2025.  




